
BRAULIO L. BAEZ 
CHAIRMAN 

STATE OF FLORIDA 
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER 
2540 Shumard Oak 
Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
(850) 413-6042 

June 2,2005 

Martin S. Friedman, P.A. 
Rose, Sundstrom & Bentley, LLP 
600 S. North Lake Blvd., Suite 160 
Altamonte Springs, FL 32701 -6 177 
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Re: Docket No. 050281-WS - Application for an increase in wastewater rates by Plantation 
Bay Utility Company in Volusia County 

Dear Mr. Friedman: 
f 

We have received your letter dated May 23, 2005, which indicates that your original request 
for approval for Plantation Bay Utility Company (Plantation Bay) to use an historical base year ended 
December 31, 2004 should have been for both the water and wastewater systems. Your request to 
amend the original test year approval letter to include the water system is approved. All other aspects 
reflected in the May 3, 2005 test year approval letter are unaffected. As stated previously, the MI;Rs 
should be received by September 1,2005. 

Sincerely, 

Chairman 

Dr. Mary Bane, Executive Director 
Charles H. Hill, Deputy Executive DirectodTechnical 
Division of Economic Regulation (Willis, Rendell) 
Office of the General Counsel (Helton) 
Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
Harold McLean, Office of Public Counsel 
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